
Postponing the Reopening of CedarCreek Kids and Students on the Weekends – Project Plan 
 
Bottom Line 

 As we reopen our physical locations, we will NOT yet be opening CedarCreek Kids or Students on the weekends.  
 We will closely monitor the situations in local school systems as they reopen to determine if/when it is safe for us to 

confidently reopen CedarCreek Kids and Students.  
 We will continue to provide online large and small group experiences for kids and students to engage in.  

 
Goals 

 Not opening CedarCreek Kids and Students until we can confidently create a safe and fun experience for the guests and 
DreamTeam.  

 Increasing our online presence and impact for CedarCreek Kids and Students. 
 Continuing to onboard CedarCreek Kids and Students DreamTeam  

 
When 

 TBD 
 
Where 

 No physical CedarCreek locations will offer CedarCreek Kids or Students on the weekends. 
 
Branded Name 

 Postponing the Reopening of CedarCreek Kids and Students on the Weekends 
 
Promotion Strategy 

 TBD 
 
Execution Details  

 TBD 
 
Staff Role  

 Staff will be provided with the vision for this change, and they will be equipped with clarified purpose in this season (i.e., 
some campus staff roles may shift).  

 
DreamTeam Role 

 DreamTeam will be provided with the vision for this change, and they will be equipped with clarified purpose in this season 
(i.e., asking them to lead or participate in a local outreach group, rather than just waiting for physical locations to reopen so 
they can begin serving) 

 
Broad FAQ’s 

 Will we ever reopen CedarCreek Kids and Students on the weekends? 
It is our goal to reopen in the future! While church isn’t confined to a building, large gatherings of believers offer powerful 
opportunities to live out our mission.  
 

 What about all of the work that we already put into reopening our physical locations!? 
It was not for naught! All of the preparations put us leaps and bounds ahead when it comes to reopening in the future.  
 

 What about CedarCreek Students during the week? 
As clarified in “Student Night Reopening Plan,” CedarCreek Students will launch this fall on Wednesday, August 26th, 
meeting only in Free Market Groups (no large group gathering).  

 


